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Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Phonics
Our sounds this week were 
'l' for ladder, 'll' for shell 

and 'ss' for glass.
We have been looking at the 
children's key words in their 
wallets. Please continue to 
practise these at home :) 

Our focus this week

This week we have been 
writing letters to Rocket.  
We have been practising 
using finger spaces and 
full stops in our writing. 

Maths
In Reception we are learning 
about the value of numbers. 

This week we have been 
exploring number two. We 

have been exploring number 
two in lots of differnt ways. 
For example 2p and 1p+1p = 

2p, 2 o'clock.

Reminders
As the weather starts to change 
and is getting colder, could we 
please remind you to label your 
child's belongings such as hat, 

gloves, coat, scarf etc. with their 
name. It makes it tricky for us to 

make sure children have 
everything if it is not labelled :)

Forest Fun
We will be starting this next week 

and will send a message via your 
Class Rep with more information. 
Due to the current situation we 
will only be doing two groups per 

week. Meanwhile, could you please 
sort out some wellies and 
waterproofs. Thank you!

Next Week
We will be continuing to look 
at the story 'Look Up' and 

finding out more about 
'space' using information 

books. 


